
Dear Friend,  

Thank you for your support over the past few years. You 

have been introduced to the Kimwanga Widows Project 

through a North Central University student or their 

professor Nan Muhovich. I am grateful to have met you this 

way and been given the opportunity for you to share in the 

lives of our widows across the ocean. 

In Uganda when someone becomes a widow there’s no 

support system. They may lose their land and possessions. 

The widows in our program have lost means to support 

themselves.  

God called me to care for the widows and I am fully committed to carry out His work. Yet I am 

aware that I cannot do it alone. I am blessed by each of you who join me in this ministry. 

The Kimwanga Widows Project cares for the 84 women with the following services: 

  

   

   

  

  

  

   

    

  

 

• Home visits to 84 homes from the following:

o Nurse – regularly checks on the health of the widows

o Social worker – visits the widows while encouraging and listening to them

o Kimwanga Widows team. It a joint team of strong widows who visit the widows 
sharing their experiences and how to cope up as widow.

• Bible studies in 9 communities.

• A dairy goat as sustainable income.

• House repairs for safe living.

• Sustainable solar lights.

• Bedding thus bedsheets, blankets and bed to keep the old women from the cold floor 

keeping them warm through the night. 

These essential care services are the heart of our program, 

providing vital support to widows in need. To sustain these 

efforts, we raise $3,500 per year and we’d be grateful for your 

help. 

If just six people commit to a monthly gift of $50, our program 

will be fully funded— ensuring we can continue offering 

essential care without interruption. Your support would allow us 

to focus on serving rather than worrying about covering costs. 

We will still hold fundraisers for specific needs, like providing a dairy goat to help a widow earn 

income or a mattress for a widow sleeping on the floor. We know people love to give tangible 

gifts, and those needs will continue to come up. 

Papa Solomon handing a dairy goat to a widow  

Nurse home checking on a widow  



Today, we invite you to become a Foundational Supporter. Will you commit to a monthly gift 

and help sustain this vital work? 

GIVE TODAY:  

    Online: globalhz.org/kimwanga-widows-project 

    By mail: Kimwanga Widows Project, PO Box 64059, Eagan, MN 55164-0059 

 

Thank you for being part of this hope-giving mission! 

Your support helps us spread warmth and opportunity to women who need it most. 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

 

Papa Solomon Shisa 

Coordinator, Kimwanga Widows Project 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Giving out of beddings to widows 
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